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For Immediate Release     August 26, 2022 

 

MCTXSheriff Investigates Shooting at Montgomery Pines Apartments 

 
On August 20, 2022, the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to an assault-firearm call 

located at the Montgomery Pines Apartment Complex on US Highway 59 in Porter.  Deputies learned 

that one male had been shot and immediately began life saving measures.  The victim was taken to 

Kingwood Hospital where he later succumbed to his wound and was pronounced dead.   

The decedent was identified as Jimmy Glen Palmer, 21, of Porter, Texas.  

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office Homicide and Violent Crimes, Crime Scene Investigators, and the 

Montgomery County District Attorney’s Office responded to the scene.  This case is still under active 

investigation at this time. 
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